
DATE:  June 11, 2024

TOPIC: Partial Fence Around the PreK Playground

PREPARED BY: Courtney Whited

Recommended for:

 ☒ Action

 ☒ Discussion

 ☒ Information

Purpose/Background:

The Board of Education approves expenditures over $10,000.

The Todd Hall Principal and PreKindergarten staff members have requested a fence to partially 

enclose the PreK Playground so that students will be less likely to wander outside of the supervised 

zone of visibility.

Fiscal Impact:

$12,225

Recommendation:

     The Facilities Committee concurs with the Administration’s recommendation to the Board of

Education to approve this Proposal from Action Fence Contractors, Inc. for a partial fence around the 

PreK Playground in the amount of $12,225 to be installed before August 28, 2024.
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